
      Boswell Volunteer Fire Department 
       606 Hower Ave, Boswell, PA 15531       Phone: 814-629-9488       Fax: 814-629-8348 

	
 

 
June 2023 
 
Dear Neighbors,	
 
In anticipation of the third annual “Boswell Block Party” 
scheduled for August 12, the Boswell Volunteer Fire Department 
is yet again planning a souvenir t-shirt to be sold leading up to 
and at this great community event. 
 
To underwrite the costs of designing and printing the t-shirts, 
we’re asking our local businesses, and organizations to consider 
making a small sponsorship donation in exchange for being listed 
among our supporters on the back of the shirt. 
 
We’d love for the back of the shirt to be a “Who’s Who?” of the 
Boswell community, and so we’ve intentionally set the most basic 
sponsorship level to have your business, organization, or even 
family’s name printed at $40. Those making larger gifts have the 
option of having their name displayed more prominently. 
 
To pledge your support and have your name included among our 
neighbors on the back of the t-shirt, simply return the form below 
to the fire station along with your payment. This year, we’ll also 
be able to collect sponsor information and payment electronically on our website at: 
www.BoswellFire.org.  
 
We ask that all sponsorships be received prior to July 15, 2023. 
 
Thank you again for your ongoing support! 
 
 
Your Name: _______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Your Phone Number: _______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email Address: ____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Sponsorship Level:  $40          $100          $250          OTHER: ____________ 
 
Business/Organization/Family Name to be Printed on Shirt: __________________________________________ 
 
Make Checks Payable to “Boswell Volunteer Fire Department” and return to Boswell VFD, 606 Hower Avenue, 
Boswell, PA 15531, by July 15th. 

Final design 
subject to change. 


